
We look forward to the benefits this award will bring to our valued community. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact Mrs Caroline Lawson, Assistant Head and Director of Community Partnerships. 

Warm welcome for Parents from Head right the way through to the groundsmen 

Excellent Pastoral Care  

Staff are always available to talk and comms are followed up quickly 

GREAT Well-being hub and good mental health/PSHE webinars and talks 

Excellent Form Tutor Comms 

Good Extracurricular Comms 

Parents evenings and reports 

GCSE and A Level Options Guidance 

Information Evening and Careers Evenings 

Curriculum Information and Guides 

Excellent Transition and Information packs  

Having the same Head of Year for five years 

6th Form and Beyond Experience 

University Guidance 

Parents frequently invited to attend a plethora of events 

Surveys 

Weekly bulletin

What We are Doing Well: 

Parent & Community

Partnerships Update 

RGS is working towards a nationally recognised accreditation called The Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA). Below

shares highlights from the survey where parents indicated what RGS is doing well and where we could further improve.




Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA) - Second Survey Highlights

More opportunities for new parents to get
together such as coffee mornings for new
parents 
Website 
Streamlined Comms  
Guidance on Use of Teams and MS systems 
Class Reps and Coffee Mornings 

Where we could improve further:


